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Site testing and investigations 

During the upcoming Term 3 school holidays, School Infrastructure NSW will be carrying out site testing and 
investigations at Bletchington Public School. This work is being carried out as part of the early planning process 
for the proposed school upgrade.  

Work is planned to start in the week commencing 30 September 2019, with the investigations completed by 
the end of the holidays. The investigation works are weather dependent and may continue during the first 
week of Term 4. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts, 
including noise, on the community at every opportunity. 

If you have any queries relating to this work, please contact us using the contact information below. 

Thank you. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/ 
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